
EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH                                                              MARCH 2017  

  

The Human Services Commission is pleased to acknowledge Human Services Agency 

Fleet Manager Jeff Baquiran as the March 2017 Employee of the Month. 

 

Jeff has supervised the Fleet Management team since 2015 and has lead by example 

since day one.  Recent accomplishments include the implementation of the City 

Administrator’s Vehicle Use Policy, creation of a user-friendly reservation system for visitor 

parking, developing a green cleaning program for vehicles, a mobile cleaning program for 

out stationed vehicles.  According to recent staff surveys,  Jeff and his team have 

improved the overall customer service in the Fleet Management office.  Keeping HSA staff 

on the road in clean and safe vehicles is critical to delivering services and promoting 

wellbeing amongst all San Franciscans.  

 

It is with gratitude and great pride that the Commission presents you, Jeff, as the March 

2017 Employee of the Month.    Thank you sincerely.   Your work is highly valued and 

greatly appreciated. 

      #####     

Mr. Rhorer would you like to add to these comments?  


